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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
For Immediate Release 

 

1700 Block of Virginia Street Closed 

 

The City of Big Spring Utilities Department has closed the 1700 block of Virginia 

Street due to a utility repair. 
 

We appreciate your patience and understanding on this matter. 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact: 

Public Works at 264-2501. 
 

Thank You. 

 

City of Big Spring 


